
Jones Elementary: We are ONE District!  
Jones Elementary  
Date: June  2025 

Anticipated Enrollment:  

EE  6 

Pre-Kinder  18 

Kindergarten  32 

1st Grade  40 

2nd Grade  28 

3rd Grade  38 

4th Grade  40 

5th Grade  37 

Total  239 

 
 

Attendance percentage 94.00% 

Discipline Reports: May  

Total number of discipline referrals (5 - 1st grade, 5-5th grade, 2-Kinder)          1 

General misbehavior (Code of conduct)         

Skipping  

Fighting    

Possession of tobacco  

Harassment of another student  

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation (During bus routes)  

Theft             1 

Possession of alcohol/drugs (look-a-like) weapon/ammunition (pocket Knife)  

Bullying/Intimidation             

Other – assault                  

 



 
 
 
 

 
Other (Vandalism)  
Other (Terroristic Threat)  

Schedule of Major Upcoming Events for the month of: June​  

Event  Date 

Summer School ACE program (25 days) June 2 - July 15th 

Safety Table Top training  Jun 18, 2025

ACE Field Trips  

Community Garden Splash Pad  Jun 5, 2025

Band and Trust and Library  Jun 12, 2025

Seminole Canyon  Jun 19, 2025

Brisco-Garner Museum/1st State Bank Uvalde  Jun 26, 2025

El Progresso Memorial Library - Uvalde  Jul 10, 2025

Bowling  Jul 14, 2025

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 

Staff Development for the month of: June 

Staff Member:  Date: Workshop: 

Brandy Mann       Safety Tabletop Jun 18, 2025

Andrea Hyslop        Safety Tabletop Jun 18, 2025

Jamilyn Sweet        Safety Tabletop Jun 18, 2025



  

 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
As I look back on the school year my initial thought is how fast the year flew by. I can honestly say that this year 
has been the most enjoyable principal job I have had. The students were very respectful and well behaved. The 
students worked very hard and showed vast improvement in social skills and academically.  
 
Our third grade students did not perform well on the STAAR tests. This is not to say that there was no student 
growth throughout the year. Many of the students came to third grade well below grade level. This was 
recognized and addressed early in the year. Growth was made but about half of the students are not where 
they should be. We are making plans to address this issue by hiring another 4th grade teacher to lower our 
class sizes. 
 
Our 5th grade science scores were not good and mirrored the scores from last year. We had two teachers in 
5th grade responsible for three STAAR tests. This was the same as last year. This coming year we have hired a 
teacher that will teach science and social studies.  
 
Our teachers have worked very hard all year long and the students enjoyed school. When these two factors are 
in place positive things will happen. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 


